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Next Week’s Diary Dates 
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R I T E R S 

M S A T E R Y 
Year N— Sophie May Robey  Year 3 — Sukhraj Kooner  

Year R—  Saihaj Kooner Year 4 — Leo Locke  

Year  1— Lexi Davies  Year 5– Lily Farrugia  

Year 2— Layla Moore Year 6— SATS   

M A T H S 

Year N— Joseph Lynch  Year 3 — Alfie Scott Mullen  

Year R— Jack Wood  Year 4 — Tyler Pegg 

Year  1— Lucas Hyde   Year 5– Summer Buckley Robins  

Year 2— Damian Hampton  Year 6— SATS   

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

    92%     88%    95.5%    94% 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

    89%    96%    95%    95% 

Attendance 

Best Class: Year 4 

Monday 21st May  Residential parent’s meeting (Yr 5) 

    3:20pm 

Monday 21st May  Royal tea party (non uniform) 

Tuesday  22nd May    Year 6 Forest school 

Tuesday 22nd May  Year 3 swimming 

Thursday 24th May  Year 5 Forest school   

Friday 25th May  Celebration assembly 9:00am 

Friday 25th May  Break up for half term 

Monday 4th June  Return to school 

Shugborough Residential 

As some of you may be aware, earlier this year, pupils in Year 

6 spend several days at Shugborough’s outdoor education 

centre.  The children had an amazing time and became so 

much more confident and independent during their time 

there.  As it was such a success, we are looking to offer the 

same opportunity to our Year 5 pupils (when they reach Year 

6).  There will be a short meeting for Year 5 parents and pu-

pils on Monday 21st May, at 3:20pm where you can find out 

further information about the planned visit.  We look forward 

to seeing you there. 

Royal Wedding. 

Just a reminder that we will be celebrating the royal marriage 

on Monday afternoon (21st May).  Children can come to 

school wearing red, white and blue and in the afternoon, we’ll 

be enjoying an afternoon tea (picnic style) and enjoying some 

traditional games.  As much of the afternoon will be spend 

outside (weather permitting) please ensure children have the 

appropriate sunscreen protection on and bring in their sun 

hats.  

Year 6 SATs 

This week, across the country all Year 6 pupils have been sitting 

their SATs in Reading, SPAG and Maths.    

This is always an exhausting week but Year 6 have approached it 

with positivity and perseverance.  They have been a credit to 

themselves and we are extremely proud of them. 

Well done Year 6!   

After much discussion with Mr Smith and Mrs Beaumont, the 

children decided to visit Rowley Park to celebrate the end of the 

week with games and activities.  This was followed by a trip to 

Nandos.  We hope they have enjoyed their day.   

They will now begin their new challenge pack ‘The Final Count-

down’  where they will run their own events company to plan 

their end of year celebrations.  We look forward to finding out 

what they come up with. 


